
4. STREET TREES - 250A AVONSIDE DRIVE 
 
 The Committee considered a report on a request from Mr Maurice Barford of 250A Avonside Drive for the 

removal of trees from outside his property. 
 
 The Committee resolved that the Street Trees Subcommittee consisting of the Chairman together with 

Councillors Carole Evans, Ron Wright and a representative of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board inspect 
the trees on site and report back to a subsequent meeting of the City Services Committee. 


